
APPENDIX C - REPRESENTATIONS AND OFFICERS’ COMMENTS 

 

PROPOSED EXTENSION OF TULSE HILL CPZ (ZONE H) INTO PROBYN ROAD 

 

REPRESENTATIONS IN SUPPORT OF THE PROPOSALS 

 

1H - Probyn Road – (HCPZ – SUPPORT-01) 

I am writing to support the proposed CPZ changes for the Streatham Hill East Area. I am a resident of Probyn 

Road and support adding this road to the Tulse Hill 'H' zone. 

 

2H - Probyn Road 

I am in favour of the proposed residents parking permits 

 

 

   

REPRESENTATIONS OBJECTING TO THE PROPOSALS 

 

3H - Christchurch Road 

I oppose the proposed extension of the Tulse Hill H’H CPZ onto Probyn Road. This will have a detrimental 

effect on the vibrant nature of the neighbourhood which currently allows for a jovial environment of visitors, 

especially friends and family. 

 

Further, given the socio-economic state of the neighbourhood this extension will only serve to disadvantage 

minority and working class groups while giving well off people from outside of the neighbourhood additional 

impetus to buy their space in order to secure parking for the Tulse Hill train station. As it stands now, 

residents are able to occupy those spaces and prevent such abuse of the system 

 

 

4H - Christchurch Road 

I would like to oppose the proposed extension of the existing Tulse Hill 'H' CPZ to Probyn Road. 

 

 

PETITION 3 – PROBYN ROAD / TULSE HILL CPZ  

 

Within consultation period: 

 5 signatures representing 5 properties. 

 

Petition against the Controlled Parking proposal for Probyn Road 

We, the undersigned, petition the Council to abandon the proposal for a controlled parking zone in the. We 

are also asking the Council to consider this petition to be a formal complaint to be responded to in the requisite 

time after which, if not satisfied, we will make representation to the Ombudsman. Additionally, we support the 

addition of further signatures for this petition even if added after 29 November 2019. 

 

   

 


